
 HOLDFAST BAY CROQUET CLUB 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

SEPTEMBER, Special, 2024 

Hi folk, 

Hope all is good!  Spring has nearly sprung so looking forward to more sunshine and nicer weather for 
croquet and whatever else we do.  

 Just a short newsletter this time.   
 
Happy, Happy Birthday to Janice                                                                                                                                                          
Thank you all for helping Janice celebrate her 80th birthday. The food and 
company all great.  I’m sure Janice enjoyed.    Janice and Clem have a great trip, 
celebrate well, both birthday and anniversary. 
 

Special Meeting, Friday 6th September, 6.00 pm at the club 

As you are aware the Board of Management has called a special meeting  to give members an 
opportunity to hear a concept that has been proposed for our club site by Living Choice.                       
This is, as stated is just a proposal at this stage. There are no definite plans to view, just a concept. We 
have been asked to at this meeting to vote to allow the club to approach council re this proposal. 

 We, as a club do not know the Ifs and the buts of this proposal and whether if it will go ahead but as a 
show of solidarity and support for us as a croquet club I would like to encourage all members to 
attend this meeting, -  to listen, observe, question, and formulate your own opinion on the viability 
and the pros and cons of this proposal and how it will affect CLUB HOLDFAST and us as a croquet club 
and you as an individual. 

Hope to see you there, 

Cheers,Marg 
 

================================================================= 
PS Don’t forget come and try--- Friday 6th,  13th September 3.00pm 


